
Mentoring Session with Children from Kibera  
 

Prof. Jesang Hutchinson held a mentoring session with 17 grade 6 girls and 4 mentors from 
Kibera's rescue centre, Shining Hope for Communities (SHOFCO) at the Faculty of Agriculture 
building. The girls made a tour of the College of Agriculture and Veterinary Sciences held a 2 
hour mentoring session and then were hosted for lunch at the Hutchinsons' residence. The girls 
and mentors were very inspired to make their dreams of receiving a university education a reality 
notwithstanding the current struggles and challenges. 

 


